

March 2016

Dear Parents.

Over the next few weeks we have several activities at pre-school for the children for Spring and Easter. We are currently trying to raise money to buy the children a tablet to help with their ICT skills.

Spring Colouring Competition

We would like to invite the children to take part in a colouring competition. They need to draw a picture with a Spring theme. It can be painted, a collage, felt tips – the choice is your child's! We will be asking for a 50p contribution to enter the competition and we will judge the entries at our coffee morning on Friday 1st April.

Coffee Morning

We will be holding a coffee morning for all parents at 11am on Friday 1st April. We will have a number of stalls from small local businesses, a cake stall and a raffle. The children will be performing the Easter and Spring songs which they have been learning too. We hope that you can join us and support the pre-school. You are welcome to attend, even if your child does not normally attend pre-school on Fridays.

Easter Holidays

Just a reminder that pre-school will be closed for Good Friday on 25th April, Easter Monday on 28th April and we then come back for the rest of the week until we break up on Friday 1st April. We have an INSET day on Monday 18th April so the children return to pre-school on Tuesday 19th April. We apologise that this is so fragmented but we keep our holidays in line with Hertfordshire County Council and the local schools.

Sainsbury's Active Kids vouchers

We are still collecting these! There is a box on the table in the entrance. There is some fantastic equipment that we can purchase so please also ask your relatives, friends and neighbours for their vouchers too if they don't need them.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support. As the preschool is a charity and run by a committee any fund raising ideas you may have would be appreciated.

We wish you all a Happy Easter.

The Apsley Lock Team